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ﬁ Outlook

RE: ST5050(5)P - APP/C3430/W/24/3344658 - Land on Southwest Side of Levedale Road -
Consultation Letter

From Kelleher, Shane (E,I1&S) <shane.kelleher@staffordshire.gov.uk>
Date Tue 2024-10-15 16:00
To Jake Farmer <Jake.Farmer@dlpconsultants.co.uk>

U 1 attachments (215 KB)
EC3210SS -23_00145_FUL - Land On South West Side Of Levedale Road Levedale - SCCHET advice - Eval.pdf;

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. If the Sender claims to
work for this Organisation PLEASE ensure their identity is legitimate and they are not impersonating a
colleague.

Dear Jake,

Thank you getting in touch with Staffordshire County Council’s Historic
Environment Team about this. We have nothing further to add to our previous
comments on the original application (see attached), which remain valid.

Best wishes,

Shane

Shane Kelleher MCIfA| County Archaeologist

r Environment & Countryside - Environmental Advice
) W, Office: 1 Staffordshire Place, Stafford, ST16 2LP
- 7:(01785) 276580

7%: (07855) 060980

i, ma

Staffordshire
County Council [shane.kelleher@staffordshire.gov.uk]shane.kelleher@staffordshire.gov.uk
“0: www.staffordshire.gov.uk

Learn more about Staffordshire County Council’s Historic Environment Team, how we can help, and our fees, in Staffordshire
County Council’s Archaeology Standard, where you can also find our Model Briefs, which set a minimum standard for
archaeological works in the county.

From: Jake Farmer <Jake.Farmer@dIpconsultants.co.uk>

Sent: 03 October 2024 12:15

Subject: RE: ST5050(5)P - APP/C3430/W/24/3344658 - Land on Southwest Side of Levedale Road - Consultation
Letter

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of Staffordshire County Council. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Sir/Madam,
Further to my previous email, please find enclosed General Arrangement for your information.

Kind Regards,
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Jake Farmer BA (Hons) AssocRTPI AIEMA
Associate Planner
DLP Planning Ltd

Unit 107, Clerkenwell Workshops
27-31 Clerkenwell Close
Farringdon

London EC1R OAT

Telephone 020 3761 5390
Mobile 07867171786
Email: jake.farmer@dlpconsultants.co.uk
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DLP Planning Limited is a limited company registered in England and Wales. Registered
number: 2604863, Registered office: 4 Abbey Court, Priory Business Park, Bedford MK44 3WH
and is part of DLP (Consulting Group) Limited. Registered number: 3161011.

Please note that the DLP (Consulting Group) Limited and its operating companies may monitor
email traffic data and also the content of emails for the purposes of security. This email is
confidential and may contain privileged information. It is intended only for use of the intended
recipient. If you received it by mistake, please notify the author by replying to this email or
telephone (01234 832 740). If you are not the intended recipient, you must not print, copy,
amend, distribute or disclose it to anyone else or rely on the contents of this email, and you
should DELETE it from your system. We make every effort to keep our network free from
viruses, but you should check this email and any attachments for viruses, as we can take no
responsibility for any virus which may be transferred by this email. Thank you.

Please be aware that there is significant risk, due to the increasing use of cyber fraud by
criminals, affecting email accounts and specifically bank account details. Please note
that our Company'’s bank account details will never change via email. Please be extra
vigilant and recheck our bank account details with the person responsible for your
matter before sending funds to us if you are in any doubt whatsoever. We will not accept
any responsibility if you transfer money to an incorrect bank account.

From: Jake Farmer

Sent: 03 October 2024 11:42

Subject: ST5050(5)P - APP/C3430/W/24/3344658 - Land on Southwest Side of Levedale Road - Consultation
Letter

Dear Sir/Madam,

With respect to the above Appeal at Land on Southwest Side of Levedale Road. Please find attached
letter with respect to the proposed minor alterations to the scheme for consideration at the appeal
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hearing for your kind attention.

Kind Regards,

Jake Farmer BA (Hons) AssocRTPI AIEMA
Associate Planner
DLP Planning Ltd

Unit 107, Clerkenwell Workshops
27-31 Clerkenwell Close
Farringdon

London EC1R OAT

Telephone 020 3761 5390
Mobile 07867171786
Email: jake.farmer@dlpconsultants.co.uk

dynamic development solutions

E; f_} www.dlpconsultants.co.uk - planning

HealthInvestor
Seniors HousiNg  pjanning Consultant

Awards 2024 of the Year

DLP Planning Limited is a limited company registered in England and Wales. Registered
number: 2604863, Registered office: 4 Abbey Court, Priory Business Park, Bedford MK44 3WH
and is part of DLP (Consulting Group) Limited. Registered number: 3161011.

Please note that the DLP (Consulting Group) Limited and its operating companies may monitor
email traffic data and also the content of emails for the purposes of security. This email is
confidential and may contain privileged information. It is intended only for use of the intended
recipient. If you received it by mistake, please notify the author by replying to this email or
telephone (01234 832 740). If you are not the intended recipient, you must not print, copy,
amend, distribute or disclose it to anyone else or rely on the contents of this email, and you
should DELETE it from your system. We make every effort to keep our network free from
viruses, but you should check this email and any attachments for viruses, as we can take no
responsibility for any virus which may be transferred by this email. Thank you.

Please be aware that there is significant risk, due to the increasing use of cyber fraud by
criminals, affecting email accounts and specifically bank account details. Please note
that our Company’s bank account details will never change via email. Please be extra
vigilant and recheck our bank account details with the person responsible for your
matter before sending funds to us if you are in any doubt whatsoever. We will not accept
any responsibility if you transfer money to an incorrect bank account.

Disclaimer

This e-mail (including any attachments) is only for the person or organisation it is
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addressed to. If you are not the intended recipient you must let me know immediately
and then delete this e-mail. If you use this e-mail without permission, or if you allow
anyone else to see, copy or distribute the e-mail, or if you do, or don't do something
because you have read this e-mail, you may be breaking the law.

Liability cannot be accepted for any loss or damage arising from this e-mail (or any
attachments) or from incompatible scripts or any virus transmitted.

E-mails and attachments sent to or received from staff and elected Members may be
monitored and read and the right is reserved to reject or return or delete any which are
considered to be inappropriate or unsuitable.

Do you really need to print this email? It will use paper, add to your waste disposal
costs and harm the environment.
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